Volunteers needed

Individuals who use screen reading software such as Jaws or Window Eyes are needed to check the accessibility of public libraries’ web sites within the state of Maryland.

Only a few moments of your time is needed to ensure that Maryland public libraries web sites are accessible by all.

If you are interested in assisting with this important project please contact Jerry Price (410) 230-2446 or via email at jprice@lbph.lib.md.us
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